
 

 

 

LOOKING FOR THAT PERFECT SUMMER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY? 

How about being a ‘Dock Ambassador’ for the Pat II tour boat in 

Hammondsport? 

 

The Finger Lakes Boating Museum, located in Hammondsport, is looking for 

volunteers to be dock ambassadors for our newly-restored PAT II 16 passenger 

tour boat.  The ambassadors will be stationed near the Depot Park Dock and get 

to enjoy the great weather and surroundings of being on Keuka Lake.   

The duties will be to:  

• Take reservations and sell tickets for tours 

• Answer questions about the tour boat 

• Assist guests to get on & off the boat from the dock 

The PAT II will be cruising the southern end of Keuka Lake from late May through 

mid-October, completing our inaugural season through the Columbus Day 

holiday.  The touring schedule is being finalized and tours will primarily be on the 

weekends.   

Shifts will be from 4 to 8 hours depending on your availability.  

If you are interested, please send an email to pat2boat@flbm.org or call Ed 

Wightman at the Museum at 607-569-2222. 

 


